
ATTACHMENT 4



Chapel Hill 40 
(Formerly VilCom) 
Weaver Dairy Road at VilCom Center 

Developers Program 

We are requesting a modification of the existing Special Use Permit originally issued in 
1999 for the Vilcom Office Campus. This SUP permitted three new office buildings on 
the site occupied by McClamroch Hail, an existing office building. We are requesting the 
change from O1-2 to PD-O1 to enable us to build a hotel on the fourth building site. 
Currently, there is strong interest in hotel sites in Chapel Hill. The office market in 
Chapel Hill experienced little activity in the last year. Having the flexibility to build a hotel 
here enhances the likelihood of completing the Chapel Hill 40 campus sooner. 

The proposed hotel would be of the same size and height as the office building approved 
under the SUP of record. It would be in the same location, although some minor shifting 
of the building on the previously graded pad will be necessary to provide for recreational 
amenities, guest drop-off and service access. 

In addition, we believe the hotel proposal fits nicely with the Northern Area Task Force 
report completed in August 2007. The report specifically encourages development of 
hotels (page 10) in this part of town. A hotel would complement the existing office uses 
well. Parking demands would be more counter-cyclical (more hotel parking in the 
evenings and office parking daytime), and people who work in the office buildings could 
walk to the hotel restaurant. 


